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Girls on the Run is so much fun!

Join Girls on the Run at Hindley Elementary!

A positive youth development program for girls in grades 3-5
Girls will have fun, make friends, increase their physical activity, and learn important
lessons to last a lifetime.
Celebratory 5K event to end the season!

What is Girls on the Run?

Start date: Tuesday, March 7, 2023

Location: Hindley Elementary School

Days & times: Tuesdays & Fridays 7-8:30am

Included: Girls on the Run team t-shirt, GOTR 5K

registration, finishers medal, & more!

Program Information

Link to Register:
https://www.pinwheel.us/register/index/GreaterHartfordRegistrationSpring2023
Program cost: $170
Financial aid, up to the full cost of the program, is available and can be requested
confidentially during the registration process.

Registration Information

  

For more information contact:
 Jennifer Helfrich at jennifer.helfrich@girlsontherun.org

 or visit www.gotrgreaterhartford.org

https://www.pinwheel.us/register/index/GreaterHartfordRegistrationSpring2023

